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Public Services Employers’ Forum 

20/03/2014 

Partners of the Public Services Employers’ Forum (PSEF) have addressed recommendations 
to policy-makers in a joint declaration prepared for the Tripartite Social Summit. This 
declaration tackled the question of “Re-building confidence in Europe: Focus on job creation 
– lessons learned and future orientations”. 

The declaration, which proposes recommendations to “re-build confidence in Europe”,  puts 
forward several suggestions structured around three key messages that addresses some of 
the key needs Europe is facing: 

1. Invest in Human Capital 
2. Boost Youth Employment  
3. Achieve a Sound and Well-negotiated TTIP 

 
The Public Services Employers’ Forum is an informal forum of European employer 
organisations cooperating on matters of joint interest. Signatories to the declaration include: 
CEEP – European Centre of Employers and Enterprises providing Public Services, 
EURELECTRIC – Union of the Electricity Industry, HOSPEEM – European Hospital and 
Healthcare Employers’ Association, EFEE – European Federation of Education Employers, 
CER – The Community of European Railway and Infrastructure Companies, CEMR – Council of 
European Municipalities and Regions, UITP – International Association of Public Transport.  
 
For more information please contact:  

- David Anciaux, CEEP Tel: +32 (0) 2 229 21 44  
- Georgina Mombo, CEMR Tel: +32 (0) 2 500 05 34  
- Julia Eichhorst, EURELECTRIC Tel: +32 (0) 2 515 1035  
- Eva Boeckle, CER Tel: +32 (0) 2 213 08 90  
- Elisa Benedetti, HOSPEEM Tel: + 32 (0) 2 229 21 57  
- Bianka Stege, EFEE Tel: + 31 (0) 611 387 787  
- Sylvie Cappaert, UITP Tel: +32 (0) 2 661 31 91  

 


